
April 27, 2022 

 

The Honorable Rosa L DeLauro 

Chairwoman 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

The Honorable Kay Granger 

Ranking Member 

House Committee on Appropriations 

U.S. House of Representatives 

Washington, DC 20515 

 

Dear Chairwoman DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 

 

I am requesting $5 million in funding for the Behavioral Health Wellness Center project in fiscal 

year 2023. 

 

The entity to receive funding for this project is the County of Riverside - Riverside University 

Health System, located at 26520 Cactus Ave., Moreno Valley, CA 92555. 

 

The funding would be used to expand the Moreno Valley Medical Campus to include 180,000 

additional square feet of space housing 96 to100 inpatient acute behavioral health beds, 

emergency treatment services, and space for support staff. Specifically, the plan will replace and 

consolidate the current outdated RUHS - Emergency Treatment Services/Inpatient Treatment 

Facility with a modern, centrally located center on the existing RUHS-MC Moreno Valley 

campus. 

 

I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 

 

     Sincerely, 

 

 

 

     MARK TAKANO 

     Member of Congress 


